Radcliff Middle School

Site Based Council Minutes

September 2, 2009

The Radcliff Middle School Site Based Council met Wednesday, September 2, 2009, at 4:00 in the Media Center.

Members Present:  Laura McGray, Cheryl Freeman, Carolyn Shepherd, Steve McCullough and Lindsey Garced.  Connie Abell was absent.

Visitors:  Ms. McGray welcomed Mark Kopp from the Central Office and James Woods from Radcliff Middle School as visitors.
Agenda:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the agenda and Ms. Shepherd seconded.

Minutes:  Ms. Freeman made a motion to approve the minutes and Ms. Shepherd seconded.

Policies:  The Council reviewed Policy 11 from the Policy Manuel.  The policy will be rewritten to omit the reference to Project CHILD with the daily use of computers.

Planning:  Ms. McGray will have copies of the CSIP at the next meeting for the council members to review.  This current CSPI will be revised by the CSIP Committee after the test scores are released next month.
Budget:  Ms. McGray informed the council that the Title I Budget is still being completed at this time.

Student Achievement:  Progress Reports will be sent home with the students Friday, September 4th.  The council discussed the SWIS Report for the first month of school.  Ms. McGray explained that the “Other” category in the report was for missing assignments and not for discipline referrals.  The SWIS system tracks both types of referrals.  
New Business:  Ms. McGray informed the council members that our school has an Assist Team assigned to our school.  They will be here to gather data and give feedback as they observe in our school.  The teachers will start their core content meetings this month.  They will look at standards and how to assist the students in mastering the skills they need.
Upcoming Site Based Council Meeting:  The next meeting will be held Wednesday, October 7, 2009.  Ms. Freeman made a motion to adjourn the meeting and Ms. Garced seconded.  The meeting ended at 5:05.
